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Welcome to the 30th Annual Midwest Salute to the Arts!

It is my honor to welcome you to the 30"™ Annual Midwest Salute to the Arts and the City of Fairview
Heights.

As the Mayor, I am excited that our city took the initiative to launch this event 30 years ago and since
the art’s council has been enthusiastic to lead this nationally recognized event. The art’s council and
city staff have worked closely together to bring this year’s event to you, along with an army of
volunteers!

What an exciting weekend this will be to enjoy the Midwest Salute to the Arts. I personally invite you

to attend the event and visit the artists. I hope you enjoy your time at the Midwest Salute to the Arts
and in Fairview Heights!

Sincerely,

City of Fairview Heights



